
 Error 2753. The File 'propschemareg.exe' is not marked for
installation.

CorelDRAW Standard• 

Error Message

Error 2753. The File 'propschemareg.exe is not marked for installation.

When does this message occur

This message will occur when reinstalling CorelDraw Graphics Suite X5 or X6, or even our legacy versions from
X4 and older, without uninstalling the Corel Graphics - Windows Shell Extensionfrom the Add/Remove
Programs or Programs and Features list in the Control Panel.

Additional Symptoms

The error will a number of times during the installation or reinstall, with the end result containing the message
that "Your system has not been modified.  To complete installation at another time, please run setup again. 
Fatal Error"

Resolution

To resolve this installation issue, you will need to make sure that the Corel Graphics - Windows Shell
Extension is uninstalled from the Add/Remove or Programs and Features list in theControl Panel.  For
information on how to uninstall a program in Windows, click the links associated with the current Operating
System that you own:

Windows Vista or 7

http://windows.microsoft.com/en-CA/windows-vista/Uninstall-or-change-a-program

Windows XP

http://support.microsoft.com/kb/307895
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